
 

 

NOTICE 

 
This is to inform all concerned that the College will remain closed on 23.05.2024 (Thursday)  

due to Buddha Purnima 

 

 

 

 

                                                         
                                                                                     (Dr. Amrita Dutta) 

                                                                               Principal 

                                                                                     Netaji Nagar College  

                                                                                                   
 

Copy to: 

1. All  Classes   

2. Principal’s Notice Book 

3. Teachers’ Notice Book 

4. Students’ Notice Board 

5.  Students’ Union 

 

 

 

20.05.2024 


